
From: Mark Jones   
Sent: June 17, 2016 4:41 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: psattler-co; dmatthews.mpp.co 
Subject: Staff Discussion Paper on a Cap and Trade Regulatory Framework for Natural Gas Utilities 
 

Given the legislation and rule finalization around the Cap & Trade Program I would like to 
express both as a taxpayer of this Province and as a Customer of Union Gas that the costs 
associated with the program be designated as a separate line item on my Utility Bill.  I think it is 
important for Consumers to understand the true costs being incurred as a result of this 
Government initiative.  Please let me know how I can continue to monitor this issue. 

Best Regards, 

Mark L. Jones 
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